Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Boyle, Matthew <Matthew.Boyle@wsp.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 9:25 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: Percussion Foster and Aikman

Mike,

We are excavating the Foster spill site today and will likely sample tomorrow. We will begin to excavate the Aikman site
on Wednesday and sample Thursday afternoon or Friday. We will leave the excavated area open until final lab results
are received and then we will backfill.

Thank you,

Matthew Boyle
Sr. Environmental Scientist

WA )

Phone: +1 214 561-7424

Mobile: +1 817 713 0262

Email: matthew.boyle@wsp.com

Please note | have a new email address.

WSP USA
2777 N. Stemmons Freeway, Suite 1600
Dallas, Texas 75207

wsp.com

Leggette, Brashears & Graham is now WSP.



